
      

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

                 

 

  
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Story of the Week 

 

 

Home Readers 

Please return your Home Reader book on a Thursday. Your child 

will choose a new Home Reader on a Friday. Your child must have 

a bag for the book in order to take the book home.  

 

 

The children settled back into the Nursery after the half-term break  

and they enjoyed talking about the lovely things they did. This 

week the children been learning about a story called Goldilocks 

and the Three Bears. Nursery enjoyed acting out the story and 

pretended to be the different characters in the story.  

 

 

This week Nursery have been learning to count to three. The 

children helped the bears to count out three of each item that they 

needed to take for their teddy bear’s picnic.  

 

 
Nursery also painted some lovely bear pictures and used forks to 

spread the paint on their paper. The forks made the paint look 

spikey to make it look like fur.  

 

 

Song of the Week 
 

Incy Wincy Spider 
 

 
 

 

Incy wincy spider 

Climbed up the water spout 

Down came the rain 

And washed poor incy out 

Out came the sun 

And dried up all the rain 

So incy wincy spider 

Climbed up the spout again 

Incy wincy spider 
Climbed up the water spout 

Down came the rain 
And washed poor incy out 

Out came the sun 
And dried up all the rain 

So incy wincy spider 
Climbed up the spout again 

 

 

Homework  

Nursery have been learning about the number three. Can you help your child 

to count out three different types of toys?  

      

Magical Moments 

 
Please fill in the Magical Moment below and let us know what your child has 

done over the weekend, for example, your child may have learnt to ride a 

bike without stabilizers.  You could also send your Magical Moment using 

Seesaw. We love to read and share them with the class. 
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Twitter and the Parent App 

It would be great if you could follow us on Twitter. The link to our twitter page is 

@ListerinfN. Also, if you have not got our Parent App please speak to someone at our 

school office to get a link. All school communication will be found on the app. 

 

 

 

Magical Moments 


